Notice to voters in Scranton 17-2. Your polling location for the May 18, 2010 Primary Election has
changed. You previously voted at the Hebrew Day School, 530 Monroe Ave. You will now vote at the
Boys & Girls Club of NEPA, 609 Ash St.

Notice to voters in Scranton 16-1. For the May 18, 2010 Primary Election, you will again vote at United
House Apartments, 501 Pine St. because of continued construction at your regular polling location,
Washington West Apartments, 537 N. Washington Ave.



